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San Bernardino  
Dismantled Prospect Peak Lookout from Lassen Volcanic National Park and brought it down 
to put on Cajon Tower, in the Cajon Pass on Hwy 15 hope to have a grand opening in 2008 
 
Angeles  
road to South Mount Hawkins will cost the forest $$$$$$$$$$ and they will not repair it so 
Angeles National Forest has given us permission to pick a site and rebuilt a lookout on a 
new site.  
We are in need of a steel tower, hope to start to rebuild in 2008 
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